
 
 

 
 
 
 

MINUTES  
PLAINVILLE TOWN COUNCIL/BOARD OF EDUCATION 

SPECIAL MEETING 
PLAINVILLE PUBLIC LIBRARY – CHASE AUDITORIUM 

JULY 24, 2023 – 7:00 P.M. 
 
 
 
 

I. CALL TO ORDER 
 

II.         NEW BUSINESS 
l. Demographic & Utilization Presentation 
       

III. ADJOURNMENT 
 

The Special Meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm Present were Chairwoman Pugliese, Vice Chairman 
Underwood Council members Wazorko, Morante, Rocco, Tompkins, Catanzaro, and Town Manager 
Paulhus,  Assistant Town Manager Cirioli, and Town Clerk Arena. 
 
Also present were Board of Education members Chairwoman Consalvo, Vice Chair Buchanan, Clark, 
Martinez, Peterson, Tyrrell, and White, Interim Superintendent Kevin Case, and Director of Business 
Operations Adlerstein.   
 
In attendance Mike Zuba, Director of Public Education Master Planning, The S/L/A/M Collaborative.  
Mr. Zuba gave a PowerPoint presentation of the 10-year enrollment projections.  Mr. Zuba explained in 
detail the anticipated student enrollment for each school with approved housing construction projects.  He   
analyzed the current student to classroom ratio, as well as a 10-year plan in relation to the MSP Renovate 
as New Project. 
 
Discussion was held.  No action was taken. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 7:57 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted by, 
 
 
Cindy Arena, Town Clerk 
& Clerk of the Town Council 
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